
 

      

       Monday 8th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

A year 4 member of Busbridge house has asked us to help her 

raise money for people in Indonesia. Busbridge house has 

decided to raise money to support the people in Indonesia, 

who have just been through tragic earthquakes and tsunamis, 

as their charity event. We will have a cake sale taking place on 

Wednesday 10th October. For this to happen we need people to 

donate cakes (nut free please) to the school.  The cake sale will 

be outside the year four block, by boaty at 3.30pm. Cakes will 

be sold at 50p. Please drop your cakes off in the hall before 

school. 

We hope to see you here! 

From BUSBRIDGE house and vice house captains, 

Johnny, Freya, Sophie, Will 


